
 

  
 

   
 

       
 

   
 
 

              
             

 
 

               
               

            
 

               
              

             
          

 
             

         
 

       
 

            
     

 
 
 

WIGAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

FOOTPATH TYLDESLEY NO. 148 (PART)) TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Secretary of State for Transport, in exercise of 
the powers under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, has extended the above 
Order. 

The effect of the extension will be to prohibit any person, except upon the direction 
or with the permission of a Police Officer, from using the following paths until 5th 

February 2025 or until the completion of the work, whichever occurs sooner: 

 Tyldesley No.148 from Point A at its junction with Garrett Lane as shown on 
the Order Map at grid reference 370744 401521, northeast to Point B at its 
junction with Lambert Meadow road as shown on the Order Map at grid 
reference 370828 401639 for a distance of approximately 157 metres. 

Please note there are no alternative routes available. The closures are necessary in 
the interests of public safety to allow site development. 

Dated this 25th day of January 2024 

Mrs Janet Davies Assistant Director – Legal, Governance and Elections, Town Hall, 
Library Street, Wigan, WN1 1YN 
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